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NEW FAMILIES! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal’s Message 
Welcome to the 2018 school year!   
Moulamein Public School students have had a 
fantastic start to the year! Students have settled 
into routines and classrooms easily. We have 
some great learning opportunities on the horizon 
and our staff are aiming to provide an array of 
learning opportunities throughout the term. 

We welcome another family to our school and the 
community, welcome to the Mowbray family and 
Aleisha into Kindergarten.  

Swimming Carnival 

 
 
 
Our Small Schools Swimming Carnival will be held 
on the 23rd February at Moulamein. The District 
Carnival will be held in Swan Hill on Friday, 2rd 
March.  Students who are turning 8 this year may 
attend and participate in events if they are able to 
swim 50 metres safely. We will need parent 
volunteers for the smooth running of the carnival. If 
you are able to assist on the day, please contact 
the school and let us know.  

 

School Office Hours 
 
The school office will be closed this week on 
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday.  
Where possible, on an unmanned office day, 
parents are asked to notify the school of any 
variation to end of day routines via a written note 
to the class teacher in the morning. Telephone 
messages may not be received in time to deliver a 
message to a child prior to 3.00pm.  

In this week’s issue …. 

 Welcome 

 Swimming Carnival  

 Office Hours 

 Wongi  Messages 

 After Hours Supervision  

 Kindergarten Welcome 

Upcoming Events 

13th February  P&C AGM 7pm School VC 
Room- Tonight! 

16th February  BOOKCLUB DUE 

 23rd February 
 Small School Swimming 

Carnival  at Moulamein 
Pool 

2nd  March  District Swimming 
Carnival, Swan Hill 
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Wongi Messages 
 
Wongi messages can be emailed directly to 
moulameinwongi@hotmail.com or dropped into 
the school during office hours on days when the 
office is manned. 

 
 
 
P&C AGM 
REMINDER 
The Parents and Citizens 
Association is a vital 
supporting body of our 
school. Their aim is to 

promote the interests of the school by bringing 
parents, citizens, pupils and teaching staff into 
close co-operation. They assist in providing 
equipment required by the school, subsidising 
excursions and school programs and providing 
financial assistance for staffing where needed. 
Please consider coming along to their AGM on 
Tuesday 13th February (TONIGHT)  
commencing at 7pm in the VC room adjacent to 
the office. They meet twice a term, Week 3 and 
Week 7, and would welcome any new members. 
 
School Uniform 
Students are expected to wear school uniform, 
including appropriate shoes for school, every day. 
Shoes and socks must be worn throughout the 
day. 

- Please Note: Casual clothes items are not 
permitted.  

- School hats must always be worn outside. 
If you need assistance with purchasing uniforms, 
please contact the Principal. 

After Hours Supervision 

Once students leave our school at 3.00pm, they 
are under the supervision of parents and carers. 
This includes community library days and when 
they meet to play in the skate park or playground 
after school. Our school often receives feedback 
from community members and parents about 
behaviour that is inappropriate or unsafe in the 
afternoons and involve students who attend our 
school. This includes use of inappropriate 
language in the community and climbing on the 
toilet block roof. This is not the school’s 
responsibility to sort out unruly behaviour, arguing 
and social issues that occurs off school grounds. 

Unfortunately this does sometimes lead to in-
school social issues. If your child is experiencing 
problems after school at the library, in the park, 
playgrounds or skate ramps then they need your 
supervision.  

Welcome to our school Kindergarten 
2018! 

We always enjoy the fresh faces our Kindergarten 
enrolment brings to our school. All smiles and no 
tears in the morning! They have already settled 
into their classroom and made new friends.  
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Jennie Wilson 

  Principal  

 

 

Book Club  

Due Friday 16th February  


